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24 November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Walderslade Girls’ School, Local Governing Body – Result of Parent Governor Elections  

I am writing to inform you of the result of our election for two Parents to join the school Local 

Governing Body  

The votes cast in this election were counted at the school on Tuesday 22 November 2022, with the 

most votes going to:  

Mrs. Nicole Cheel-Jennings and Mr Robert Jordan 

Therefore, Mrs Cheel Jennings and Mr Jordan have been duly elected as the parent governors to serve 

on the schools Local Governing Body.  

On behalf of the Trust and the school, I would like to thank the two other candidates for putting their 

names forward in this election, but who on this occasion were unsuccessful.  and.  I would also like 

to thank all of you who voted, Miss Harmer, a candidate in these elections, who attended the school 

to observe the counting of the vote. 

Finally, should you wish to have details of the number of votes cast, then these can be requested from 

Mrs A Hill in the school office - hilla176@sflt.org.uk 01634 861593. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Deputy Headteacher and Returning Officer.  
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